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Re: Health (Abortion Law Reform) Amendment Bill 2016 as a Private Member’s
 Bill.

Dear Sirs/Madams. 

Any change that makes abortion a little closer to being purely an abortion on
 demand other than medical reasons is a step closer to calling what is evil in Gods
 sight good. From the time of conception the fetus is a living human to say it
 is OK to murder it purely because its not considered a human is a step closer to
 considering murder good.

Bob Haughey.
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